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I am conflicted about how I feel about the end of this 
school year. I am happy that the year is ending because we 
will be one step closer to getting a break from all the chaos 
Covid-19 brought us. I am sad that the year ended the way 
it did, with really no closure for any of us. It was definitely 
a tough ending, but I look forward to seeing most of you 
again in the fall. We will be losing some families to Bow-
man Creek and if you are one of them you are in good 
hands. I wish you well at your new school and hope to see 
you around in the community. For those families leaving 
for other places, I wish you well! Those of you who are 
staying at Lakeland Hills, I will be excited to see you in the 
fall!  

I wish all of you a healthy and fun-filled summer! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Barlow 

Updates with staffing for next year are as follows: 

Mrs. Leaf retired 

Mrs. Mohoric retired 

Mrs. C. Brown retired 

Mr. Hupperten to be Assistant Principal at Terminal Park  

Ms. Baehr moving out of state 

Mr. Baker moving out of district 

Mrs. Beckwith moving to another school in the district 

Mrs. Iams will be staying home with family 

Mrs. Brown to Bowman Creek 

Ms. Lynch to Bowman Creek 

Mrs. Keith to Bowman Creek 

Mrs. Miller to Bowman Creek 

 

New staff/programs next year include: 

Mrs. Pomeroy K-5 Structured Learning Center 

Mrs.White  Early Childhood Extended Day  

Mrs. Hupperten Library 

Mr. Vannatter Assistant Principal 

 

 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL IS FRIDAY, 
JUNE 19TH (full day) 

 

Our Office will be open  

June 22 to June 30   

7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. for online 
registration assistance only 

 

 Ring the Front doorbell if you arrive 
between 7:00-10:30 or 12:30-3:30 

 Use door bell at side-door by gym 
during lunch distribution 10:30-12:30 

 

 

 

We will be open 12:30-3:30 for families 
who wish to return library books, 
Chromebooks, pay fines, or who have 
items to pick up.  

 

Time to Register for Kindergarten! 

Will your child be 5 by August 31?  If 
so, it’s time to register for Kindergarten!   

Kindergarten enrollment needs to be 
done ONLINE.  

Follow the link to register your child for 
Kindergarten. www.auburn.wednet.edu/
enroll 
 

All new students to Auburn 
School District need to use this 
link to register for school. 

            
See IMPORTANT info 
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Food donations are accepted at the Auburn Food Bank* between 8 
a.m. and 3 p.m. Monday through Friday. Monetary donations can 
be made via Venmo, @Auburn-Foodbank, online at Network for 
Good or by check mailed to *930 18th PL NE, Auburn WA 98002.  
Please mark your donation with  #ASDcares2020. 

 

Daycare at School Information  

We are excited to partner with YMCA for before and after school care beginning 

in the fall. What we know now is they will begin their before-care at 6:30 a.m. 

and end their after-care at 6:00 p.m. You will need to contact the Auburn YMCA 

for prices and space availability: 253-833-2770  
 

 

 

If you have moved, or will be moving, please contact our office to update your 

address for any mailings we may be sending. 253-876-7711 

Office staff will be working June 22 - June 30th. If you have library books or 

Chromebooks to return, come between 12:30-3:30 p.m. and ring the Front 

doorbell when you arrive. 

 

The Auburn Public Schools Foundation is thrilled to let you all know 
that we have received a grant for $25,000 from the Seattle Foundation to 
further our support for students and families during this time! We will 
continue providing gift cards to families in need for as long as we are 
able to, so please keep sending them our way (families are eligible to 
receive more than one card). The board will be meeting at the end of 
June to discuss how we can further our support, especially now that stu-
dents are out for the summer. If you have any particular ideas or needs 
in mind, please send me an email directly and I am happy to bring that to 
the board!  

Through APSF funding, grants received, and community fundraising, we 
are able to provide more than 1,300 gift cards ($65,000!) to families in 
need during COVID-19. We have provided more than 400 so far, and an-
ticipate the need continuing through the fall/next year, depending on 
what “back to school” looks like.  

If you are interested, the list of other grants funded from Seattle Founda-
tion can be found here: 
https://www.seattlefoundation.org/communityimpact/civic-leadership/
covid-19-response-fund/phase2/emergency-financial-assistance 
 

Natasha Daily | Executive Director 
Auburn Public Schools Foundation 
Office: 253-887-2415 | Cell: 253-221-0632 
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